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 Edward Porter COMMNT2016/4172/P 25/08/2016  07:51:55 The view from my flat's back windows would be altered by the proposed building - for the worse, in my 

opinion - so I simply want to express my hope that all due consideration will be given, in the council's 

decisions, to the principles of the conservation area in which the site lies.
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